
 

 PARKS AND RECREATION 
 

 
 
Date: May 31, 2013 
 
To: All sports organizations or user groups 
 
Re: Consumption of Alcohol in or on Town Property 
 
This is a general reminder that: 
 
There is a Zero Tolerance policy for the consumption of alcohol in areas other than 
those licensed under a special occasion permit.   

 
Should any person with the renting group be found with alcohol in any part of a Town facility, including 
but not limited to parking lot, ball diamond, soccer pitch, rink surface, 
equipment/dressing/meeting rooms, not licensed for such use the person or team may automatically 
forfeit their bookings for the season. 

  
Please note that any evidence of alcohol consumed by your group during your time at the Town 
Facility will result in your group being suspended and could become a police matter. Please remind 
your coaches, players, parents, trainers, etc. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia 
 
Patricia Miller, B.A., Rec. T. 
Facility Coordinator 
705-436-3740 Ext. 4306 
1-888-436-3710 (toll free) 
pmiller@innisfil.ca 
 
                                             Thursday April 28 2022 
 
  I spoke to the current Facilities Director, Luke Boric, and he confirmed that this policy is stll 
in effect.    



      Grant Campbell     Convenor Stroud Mixed Slo-pitch League 


